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CLEAN CROP(R)

FERBAM 7

Dust
FUNGICIDE

COMMERCIAL

CAUTION     POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Ferbam ......... 7%

REGISTRATION NO. 16452
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

TOBACCO-For control of Blue Mold, dust at rate of 1 to 2 kg per
100 sq. metres depending upon size of plants. Increase rates as
plants grow. Use either hand or powder duster. Begin when
seedlings are the size of a dime and apply 2 to 3 times weekly
until transplanting time.

BLUE BERRIES-For the control of certain leaf defoliating
diseases, such as blossom blight and gray mold rot and for twig
blight, apply at the rate of 22.5 kg per hectare, depending upon
the size of the plants, making applications just before bloom.
Additional applications up to mid bloom may be made 7-10 day
intervals, depending on weather. Do not apply within 40 days of
harvest.

Applications should be made when weather conditions are
favourable for dusting. DO NOT apply to Blueberries after the
berries begin to form. For specific uses under local conditions,
contact your local Provincial or Federal agricultural authority,
who have had experience with this type of material.

PRECAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Hazardous if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.
Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling, before
eating, drinking or smoking and change to clean clothing. Do not
apply or allow to drift to areas occupied by unprotected persons



and animals or to streams, lakes or ponds to protect wildlife.
Avoid contamination of feed or food, including such crops on
which residue is unsafe.

Keep away from heat, fire and sparks.

FIRST AID

If swallowed, induce vomiting repeat until vomit fluid is clear.
Rush patient to nearest hospital taking this labelled container
with you. In case of skin contact, remove contaminated clothing
and wash skin with soap and water. If in eyes, flush with plenty
of water for 15 minutes and go to the nearest hospital at once.

STORAGE

Store product in a cool dry ventilated place away from feed and
food.

DISPOSAL

1. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

2. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanp-up of spills contact the Provincial
Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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